
With effect from 27th August 2020 all maintained schools must publish the following financial information: 

• How many school employees (if any) have a gross annual salary of £100,000 or more in increments of £10,000.  None. 

 

• A link to the webpage which is dedicated to our school on the school’s financial benchmarking service – Longfields Primary 

and Nursery School - Schools Financial Benchmarking - GOV.UK (schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk) 

 

https://schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk/School?urn=123008
https://schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk/School?urn=123008

